Steve Hofmeyer

From: Danny Christoffers < Danny@cityofsergeantbluff.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 1:44 PM

To: Pat Gill

Cc: Steve Hofmeyer Subject: Appointment

CAUTION: This email originated from OUTSIDE of the organization. Please verify the sender and use caution if the message contains any attachments, links, or requests for information as this person may NOT be who they claim. If you are asked for your username and password, please call WCICC and DO NOT ENTER any data.

I had previously e-mailed that the City Council intended to appoint someone to the City Council position previously held by Carol Carl. We had gone through the process provided by our City Attorney and Ryan Panowicz was sworn in on Monday and had his first meeting last night.

Let me know if you need any more information.

Thank you.



Danny Christoffers

City Clerk

Phone: 712-943-4244

Email: danny@cityofsergeantbluff.com

501 4th Street, PO Box 703 Sergeant Bluff, IA 51054

www.cityofsergeantbluff.com